
NEWS from the SEEND PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP

October 2020 Update

Regulation 15 is now complete and available for you all to see on our website, along with the Basic Conditions Statement and all the evidence base material.

The fact we cannot hold a referendum on the Plan until May 2021, makes the expected climax rather an anti-climax. I am sorry that this is how it is and just hope that your interest can be re-invigorated when we are eventually allowed to hold the vote. It will then be over to you. Obviously we hope you will vote YES.
Please stay safe, sensible and sane till then. It’s not over yet.
                            Carola Thorpe on behalf of the S.P.N.P. Steering Group 

